
 
 
May 7, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Docket UE-160353—PacifiCorp’s 2017 Integrated Resource Plan Update—

Replacement Page 
  
On May 1, 2018, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power), a division of PacifiCorp, 
filed its 2017 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) Update.  The company is providing a corrected 
page 101 of Chapter 7 – Energy Vision 2020 Update.  The year referenced in the last sentence of 
the second full paragraph on this page should have read “…assuming commercial operation by 
the end of 2020”, and not “2021”. [Boldface added here for emphasis]. 
 
Please note this change does not affect the preferred portfolio, inputs or outcomes of the 2017 
IRP Update, and does affect any other materials provided. PacifiCorp has also revised the 2017 
IRP Update available online at http://www.pacificorp.com/irp to reflect the updated page. 
 
Please direct any questions about this filing to Shay LaBray, Manager, Resource Strategy, 
Valuation and Planning, at (503) 813-6176. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
            /s/             . 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701 
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com 
 
Enclosures 
160353-PPL-2017-IRP-Update-Replace-Pg-CLEAN-5-7-18.pdf 
160353-PPL-2017-IRP-Update-Replace-Pg-REDLINE-5-7-18.pdf 
 
cc: Kyle Frankiewich 


